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Mr. Peter Dewar

President

Linea Secure

4551 Glencoe Avenue, Suite 140
Marina del Rey, CA 90292

Subject: Employees’ Retirement System of the State of Hawaii (ERS) Request for Proposals,
V3locity Migration Project Manager, RFP 2025-02, Issued February 4, 2025

Dear Peter:

Congratulations! This letter serves to inform you that the Employees’ Retirement System of the State of
Hawaii (“ERS”) has chosen Linea Solutions as the awarded respondent in its Request for Proposals for
V3locity Migration Project Manager (RFP 2025-02). This approval is subject to final internal State of
Hawaii approvals and contract negotiations.

We look forward to working with you and your team.

Sincerely,

Thomas Williams
Executive Director

Employees’ Retlrement System
of the State of Hawali
City Financial Tower 201 Merchant Street, Suite 1400 ¢ Honolulu, Hawaii 96813-2980
Telephone (808) 586-1735 ¢ Fax (808) 586-1677 < http://ers.ehawaii.gov




